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Issued March 22, 2024 

This is an addendum to the Wrong-Way Driver Detection & Notification Systems Request for Proposals 
(RFP) offered by the North Carolina Turnpike Authority.  
 
Prospective Respondents: You are hereby notified of the following information in regard to 
the referenced RFP: In accordance with Part I, Section 2.8, NCTA has decided to cancel the RFP as it 
was determined to be in its best interest of NCTA  not to continue this procurement in its current form. 
NCTA anticipates releasing a new RFP in the next several months with revised changes to the scope of 
work as determined necessary by NCTA.  
 
 


